NATIONAL PRIMARY HEALTH CARE DEVELOPMENT AGENCY

Plot 681/682 Port Harconrt Crescent, off Gimbiya Street, Area Eleven, P M. B. 367 Garki-Abuja.

Telegram ... NRHGDA/LULRON24/2-
S O LT, S—
Telephone. . S o /75
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Socio Economic Research and Development Centre
16, Markudi Street Area 10, '
Garki, Abuja.

ATTENTION: ONYENUCHEYA CHINELO

Dear Sir

REQUEST FOR PROCUMENT RECORDS AND INFORMATION ON:

NPHCDA 005009100, NPHCDA 005009101 & NPHCDA 005009102)
¢ Construction of New Access Road to Kanidinma Cottage Hospital in

Onicha Uku;

s Completion of Ongoing Access Road Construction to Kanidinma
Cottage Hospital; and

¢ Construction and Equipping of Health Centre at lvrogbor, |soko South,
Delta State.

| am directed to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 12" September 2014
but received on the 18" September, 2014 on the above subject matter and to
inform you that the awards under the 2014 Appropriation are still under process.
The above contracts vis Construction of New Access Road to Kanidinma Cottage
Hospital in Onicha Uku; and Construction and Equipping of Health Centre at
Ivrogbor, Isoko South, Delta State are yet to be awarded.

In view of this and in line with section 15 (1)(a-c) of the FOIA, the Agency cannot
release the information concerning the projects till after the completion of the
2014 procurement process.

However, in respect of the second request above, the cantract for the completion
of the ongoing access road construction to Kanidinma Cottage Hospital (Phase 2)
was awarded to OMASIP GLOBAL NIGERIA LTD for the cost of N65,581,676.00



inclusive of taxes. The contract award was issued to the company on 17" March,
2014.

For the same reason, your request listed asitems 1, 3,4, 5, 6, 7, & 8 of paragraph 2
of your letter cannot also be granted. We wish to draw your attention to the fact
that this year’'s procurement process commenced late due to late release of the
budget. Consequently the procurement process is still on going and to release the

information you are asking for at this stage will unduly prejudice the interests of
other bidders.

However, in respect of item 2, photocopies of the Daily Trust newspaper of June
20, 2014 and August 29, 2014 showing advertisement of invitation for bids
published by the Agency are hereby attached.

Please accept the high esteem of the Executive Director/CEO.

Barr. ; elicia Umoh

LegalAdviser
For: Executive Director/CEO



